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Be A (NEW) Member 

Schedule 
10:30 a.m.- Check In 

11:00 a.m.- 12:00 p.m.- Alcohol Awareness and Sexual 
Violence Prevention Training (COB 102) 
 
12:00 p.m.- 1:00 p.m.- Lunch/ Networking (Scholars Lane) 

1:00 p.m.- 2:00 p.m.- Workshops (various locations) 

2:00 p.m.- 3:00 p.m.- Hazing Prevention (COB 102) 

3:00 p.m.- New Member Group Photo (COB 102) 

Workshops 

Time Management (COB 102) – Bright Success Center 

Got Beef? - Conflict Resolution (COB 263)- Jacob Croasdale 

Decision Making (COB 267)- Doug Zuidema 

Student Success - P. A. L. S (COB 265)- Bright Success Center 

Hakuna Matata – Stress Workshop (COB 114)- HEROES 

 

A Message from our Fraternity 
and Sorority Life Coordinator… 
Congratulations on your decision to join our fraternity and 
sorority community at the University of California, Merced. I 
truly believe that you are embarking on a journey, which will 
positively impact your future. You truly have made one of the 
“Best. Decisions. Ever.” 
 
As a new member in our fraternity and sorority community, you 
are now part of an interconnected network of friends, peers, and 
support that will push you to succeed far beyond your time at UC 
Merced. I encourage you to understand the different 
organizations that make up our diverse and unique community. 
Make the most of your experience and push yourself to get 
involved in the councils that oversee our chapters, run for office 
in ASUCM, get involved in another organization on campus, 
participate in service/philanthropy, and find ways that you can 
leave a legacy within our community 
 
In the coming hours, you will participate in various workshops 
that will provide you with basic knowledge and expectations 
about being a member of a fraternity or sorority. You will also 
have an opportunity to network with other new members and get 
to know the other members of your new FSL Family. Make the 
most of this investment in your time and participate in all of the 
sessions. 
 
I look forward to seeing the profound impact you will have on our 
community and the university. 
 
Interfraternally,  

 
Richard Arquette, Coordinator 
Fraternity and Sorority Life and Student Conduct 
 


